
 

United States Senator Tammy Bladwin Endorses 
Israel Ramón for Register of Deeds 

Sen. Balwin believes in efficient government, progressive reforms 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date: July 20, 2020 
Contact: Israel Ramón; (262) 705-2144 
 
MILWAUKEE – Israel Ramón, Milwaukee County Register of Deeds, today announced 
the support of United States Senator Tammy Baldwin in his campaign to retain his office 
as Register of Deeds. He is running for election in the August 11, 2020 Primary. 
 
Baldwin stated, “Since his appointment by Governor Tony Evers last year, Israel Ramón 
has proven himself as a true progressive reformer for the people of Milwaukee County. 
He took the responsibility of cleaning up a troubled office and making it transparent and 
open to the people it serves. I believe strongly in efficient government and fully support 
his progressive reforms to make the Office of the Register of Deeds the most 
accountable office in Milwaukee County. I’m asking you to join me in supporting him.” 
 
Ramón stated, “I’m honored to have the support of Senator Baldwin, a true progressive 
champion for the people of Wisconsin. While she works hard on the issues that affect 
our country the most, she remains deeply committed to ensuring all levels of 
government are transparent and accountable across the board. I look forward to 
working with her in the many years to come.” 
 
 

### 
 

 

Ramón is a member of the State Bar of Wisconsin, a Fellow of the Wisconsin Law Foundation, the 
Wisconsin Hispanic Lawyers Association, the Wisconsin Register of Deeds Association (Legislative 
Committee), the Property Records Industry Association (Best Practices Committee), the National 
Association of Latino Elected and Appointed Officials, the ACLU of Wisconsin, Citizens Action of 
Wisconsin and Voces de la Frontera. The election is Tuesday, August 11. For more information on his 
campaign can be found at www.RamonForRegister.com. 
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